

PEGGE ERKENEFF Communications Liaison 907.714.8888 Fax 907.262.6867 148 N. Binkley Street Soldotna, Alaska, 99669

e: Pegge@KPBSD.org Facebook: KPBSD Twitter: @KPBSD www.kpbsd.k12.ak.us

KENAI PENINSULA BOROUGH SCHOOL DISTRICT

NEWS RELEASE

Southern peninsula bus information for 2017-2018

Soldotna, May 3, 2016—Two informational meetings about southern peninsula school bus transportation will take place in May. Southern peninsula parents and families are invited to attend to learn more about the options being considered as a result of the new proposals KPBSD received for bus transportation beginning with the 2017-2018 school year.

KPBSD southern peninsula busing information meetings related to the school year beginning in August, 2017:

- Tuesday, May 10, 2016, Homer High School library, 6:30 p.m.
- Thursday, May 12, 2016, Ninilchik School library, 6:30 p.m.

Everyone is welcome to attend. You'll learn about the busing request for proposal process, the funding and costs associated with busing, and information about educational aspects related to student transportation.

###